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Senate, Twenty-Fifth Session

Meeting Minutes

Date: April 16th, 2024
Location: Murray-Aikins Dining Hall, Second Floor
Time: 8:06 p.m. -9:58 p.m.

3UHVHQW: Nathaniel Lowell, Apple Alvarez, Kamran Haq, Bradley Kadets, Samantha Majiedt, Jonathan
Lipman, Josh Maxwell, Chrissa Pienkowski, Katherine Sterling, Nicole Oletu, Maya Kates, Ryan Lobner,
Vicki Grijalva, Jazlin Chen, Milo Flamenbaum, Abby Brew, Carlos Navarro

$EVHQW: David Aybar, Lucas Falick, Brae Tebo, Leo Thomson, Madison Situ, Cameron Whitney

&DOO 7R 2UGHU
C. Lowell called the meeting to order at 8:06 p.m.

,QYRFDWLRQ
Invocation was read by S. Lobner.

$SSURYDO RI $JHQGD
Motion by S. Kadets was seconded by S. Kates to approve the agenda.
Unanimous Consent. Carried.

$SSURYDO RI WKH 0LQXWHV
Motion by S. Kates to table the meeting minutes seconded by S. Haq to table meeting minutes from
2/27/24, 3/5/24, 3/19/24, 3/26/24, 4/2/24, and 4/9/24.
Unanimous Consent. Carried

2SHQ )RUXP
A student expressed disappointment with the Skidmo’ Daily printing budget being cut on the grounds that
they’d like the club to be more than a social media page and a website.

:HHNO\ &RPPLWWHH 5HSRUWV
SGA President Lowell said that ExComm met last week. The meeting was chaired by EVP Jansen, and
the Committee talked about SGA leadership awards. Recipients were picked and shared with the Office of
Leadership Activities. Interim Academic Council Chair Lowell shared that the Academic Council will
meet tomorrow. VPFA Maxwell reported that B&F met for 6 hours on Sunday for their final budget
review session. They met again yesterday and finalized the draft for the 2024-2025 operating budget.
VPSL Flamenbaum talked about attending an SGA conference at Colgate with S. Kadets and there are
hopes of collaborating with more peer institution SGAs in the future. He said that there will be more
water fountains on campus next year, and a fountain near the cereal station in the dining hall should be
installed soon. Finally, he reported that laundry posters and CSL info posters will go into residence halls
soon. VPCA Pienkowski said that the CAC met on Monday and reviewed the charter application for the






